8™ August 2014

SOUTH EAST ASIA TO PAPUA NEW GUINEA

RATE RESTORATION

Dear Clients

We would like to advise that Carpenters Shipping will be implementing a rate restoration on
cargo moving between South East Asian countries of India, Indonesia, Malaysia, Philippines,
Singapore, Thailand and Vietnam to Papua New Guinea. The levels as shown in the table
below will be applied to all cargo moving with a bill of lading date from 1 October 2014
onwards.

Mode Quantum

20" FCL uSD150

40’ FCL uSD300

Breakbulk | USD10/rt

We thank you for the support and if you require any additional information, please contact
your local Carpenters Shipping Agent.

Your Sincerely

Trade Management

Level 12A, Menara MBf,
Jalan Sultan Ismail, 50250 Kuala Lumpur.
Tel: 603-2167 8086 Fax: 603-2167 8001



